
 

 
OHCA 2021-02 

Feb. 23, 2022 

Re: Soon-to-be-Sooners Dental Benefits 

Dear Provider, 
 
Effective January 1, 2022, Soon-to-be-Sooner members (STBS/STBS-M) are eligible for 
limited dental benefits, which are necessary for the health and well-being of the 
unborn child during pregnancy and birth. Providers will be compensated for providing 
certain diagnostic, preventive, and periodontal dental services to this population when 
medically necessary and for the benefit of the unborn child.   
 
Qualifying procedure codes can be found in the fee schedule at the following link: 
https://oklahoma.gov/ohca/providers/types/dental/dental.html 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Melody Anthony 
Chief Operating Officer/State Medicaid Director 

https://oklahoma.gov/ohca/providers/types/dental/dental.html

